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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 19th February 2007
Question No 7
Question: Cllr K. Warren
"To ask the Manager to erect bins on the Old Bawn pathway across the road from Aherns pub as litter gathers in Dodder Park as a result of having no way to dispose of it along this stretch of road, if the Manager could look at the possibility of placing a bin on each entrance to the park at this location and would he make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:
The request for additional litter bins at the entrance to Dodder Valley Park from Old Bawn Road has been examined by the engineer in charge of the cleansing section.  The engineer reports that it is not possible to service litter bins at this location due to traffic flows in the area and the absence of a facility to allow the servicing vehicle to pull in off the main road and away from the flow of traffic.  Unfortunately it is not possible to install new litter bins at the location in question for this reason.
